
The Villages at Pebble Brook                             P.O. Box 1033, Westfield, IN 46074  

 

HOMEOWNER’S 2024 BOARD ELECTION BALLOT 

The VAPB HOA Annual Member Meeting will be held on WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 23, 2024, in the Pebble Brook Golf 
Club new meeting room located next to the new simulator machines. Entrance is in front, by the parking lot. The meeting 
will begin promptly at 7:00PM.  

You will notice this year that two of the current board members are running for re-election, and they are running 
unopposed. Our rules still require a vote with at least 25% of our residents to validate the election. Please take the time to 
vote. Your participation is important. 
 

All residents are encouraged to attend the meeting or to submit their ballot prior to the meeting. A locked drop box will be 
available at the Pebble Brook Golf Clubhouse in the hallway in front of the Golf Shop starting October 15th. The box will 
be emptied periodically if it fills up. Ballots can be placed into this box up until 6:30 PM October 23rd. At that time the 
ballots will be removed and processed as votes. All ballots MUST be fully completed to be valid. Incomplete ballots will be 
discarded. To save room in the box, please cut off the text and proxy to leave just the ballot form before you put it in the 
drop box.  
 

If you desire to submit a proxy instead of dropping off your completed ballot, the form below must be completed and 
presented to the VAPB HOA Secretary prior to 7:00 pm October 22nd. Proxy forms can be emailed to 
secretary@pbhoa.net, dropped off at 4869 Ashbrook Drive, or mailed to VAPB HOA, P.O. Box 1033, Westfield, IN 46074.  
 

If you plan to attend the meeting, you may bring your completed ballot to the meeting and submit it as you enter the 
meeting room. A few homeowners who are not on the ballot will be asked to process the ballots and tally the votes. Only 
one ballot per lot can be submitted and your lot number MUST be included on the ballot. 

If you cannot print this ballot, please contact Allen Benson at secretary@pbhoa.net and a printed ballot will be dropped off 
at your home.  

----------------------------#----------------------------#----------------------------#---------------------------#------------------------#----------------- 

Villages at Pebble Brook 2024 HOA Ballot 

Please complete ALL the information requested on this ballot: 
 
Your Lot #_________    Today's date______________  
 
You can vote for all or any of the candidates. 

____Liz Tate    ____Terry Padgett 
  
----------------------------#----------------------------#----------------------------#---------------------------#------------------------#-----------------  

REVOCABLE PROXY 
ANNUAL MEMBER MEETING OCTOBER 23, 2024 

The undersigned, being a person with an ownership interest in the property identified below in The Villages at Pebble Brook, hereby designate 
___________________________ (insert name or “Board of Directors” if you will accept the board’s nominations) as the voting representative of such 
owners at the Homeowners Association meeting on October 23, 2024. I understand I may attend the meeting in person on October 24, 202 and revoke 
this proxy at that time.  

Lot# ____________ Address__________________________________________________________________________  

Phone______________________ Email____________________________________________  
 
Printed Name_________________________________________________________________  

Signed ______________________________________________ Dated __________________  

Mail to: VAPB HOA, P.O. Box 1033, Westfield, IN 46074, or present to the VAPB Board Secretary (Allen Benson, 4869 Ashbrook Drive). You may also 
email your proxy to: secretary@pbhoa.net . All proxies must be received by the PB Secretary prior to 7:00 pm October 22, 2024, to be valid.  


